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August 29, 2018 
 
Packaging Change Notification: 3M™ Thermal Bonding Film AF111  
 
 

Dear Valued 3M Customer, 
 
This letter is to inform our customers of a packaging improvement to 3M™ Thermal Bonding Film 
AF111 manufactured out of the 3M Springfield, MO factory. Attached is a PowerPoint describing the 
packaging improvements. 
 
3M wants to assure its customers that the manufacturing process, formulation, and release 
requirements have not changed. We will still guarantee the shelf life of 12 months. 3M strives for the 
highest quality for its customers and is always looking for continual improvement opportunities. We 
believe this change will benefit our customers without effecting the overall quality of this product. 
 
We hope this letter provides you with the assurance that 3M is committed to quality and customer 
satisfaction. Thank you very much for your continued support to 3M and its products. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
 
Tom Richardson  
Business Manager 
3M Electronics Materials Solutions Division 
tgrichardson1@mmm.com  
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